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February 14, 2018 

Dear Residents of 107th and 110th Avenues North: 

As restoration of the project areas is occurring, we advise against making any modifications in the Right-of-Way (ROW). 
The contractor has taken on this project under the terms of restoring the project to its pre-construction condition or better, 
and in accordance with the Collier County ROW Handbook. Any ROW modifications made by residents during the 
restoration process could result in delays to the contractor and, in some cases, monetary damages. Residents may be held 
liable for such monetary damages. Furthermore, any un-permitted modifications by residents in the ROW before final 
completion of the project may be removed by the contractor without reimbursement. Some examples of ROW 
modifications include, but are not limited to, the following: 

• Driveway modifications (size/shape/material/color)
• Vegetation plantings
• Mailbox modifications
• Irrigation modifications

The contractor will restore the ROW and affected driveways to their pre-construction condition or better, and as required 
by the Collier County ROW Handbook. Any modifications you would like to make in the ROW will require a ROW 
Permit from Collier County’s Growth Management Department, and should begin after you are notified of the project’s 
final completion.  

Should you have questions regarding ROW modifications or concerns during the restoration process, please contact the 
project hotline at 239-839-6247 or email NaplesParkPUR@Stantec.com. Residents may also visit the Public Utilities 
Renewal website at CollierPUR.com to obtain the latest project information. 

We sincerely appreciate your patience throughout the project. 

Cordially, 

Michael Stevens, P.E. 
Project Manager 
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